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From: Bryan Kilburn 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 6:30 AM 
To: SoftwareRoundtable2013 
Subject: Public Input on Software Patents 

To whom it may concern, 

I will keep it short and sweet: Patents should not be granted for software. Software, such as 
complete and finished applications/program should be a matter of Copyright protection. 

Thank you for your time. 

Bryan Kilburn 
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